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From the President’s Desk:

Visit our website or blog spot for more info: 
www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html
https://yorkpistol.blogspot.com

All Information for the February Newsletter due to: Nancy Webb by 1/2/22
Send to: iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org

I hope everyone has had a nice holiday season, and wish 
everyone a happy and healthy new year. 

Shirt, Fleece and Hats with the new 100th anniversary 
logo are selling well but delivery has been painfully slow 

due to supply chain issues. If you have ordered please be patient.  
If you haven’t it is not too late. Please see the order form in this 
newsletter. 

Although your membership expired December 31st we have given 
everyone a little extra time. If your payment is not received by January 
31st you will be charged a $25 late fee. Anyone on the grounds after 
1/31/2022 without a new dues card will be asked to leave. 

The Judge Tobin Committee will be meeting in early February to elect 
the next Judge Tobin award recipient. You may nominate any chapter 
member by filling out a form and dropping it in the box in the clubhouse 
or emailing it to me at president@yorkiwla.org.  This award is a locally 
elected member who has a history of outstanding dedication and 
service to our chapter.  Our chapter’s past Tobin recipients vote on your 
nominations then present our findings to nationals for recognition in our 
quarterly publication Outdoor America. 

We are gearing for elections in May and will begin taking nominations 
for officers and directors in February. Think about if you would like to 
guide our club into the future, and let me know at 
president@yorkiwla.org or at any meeting.

—Howard Thompson 
president@yorkiwla.org

Upcoming Events
January
18	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7 pm
23	 Work Detail 9 am 
	 email president@yorkiwla.org if attending  

February
1	 Board Meeting 7pm 
5	 Long Range Egg Shoot (weather permitting)
15	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7 pm

March
1	 Board Meeting 7pm 
5	 Long Range Egg Shoot (weather permitting)
13	 Multi-Gun Match 8:30am (weather permitting)
	 All Ranges closed till 3pm
15	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7 pm
19	 Work Detail  9 am
20	 USPSA Match 8:30am (weather permitting)
	 All Ranges closed till 3pm

April
2	 Falling Steel Fun Shoot 
4	 Monday Night Trap Starts! 6pm 
5	 Board Meeting 7pm 
10	 Multi-Gun Match 8:30am
	 All Ranges closed till 3pm
17	 USPSA Match 8:30am
	 All Ranges closed till 3pm 
19	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7 pm

 
If you have business with the Board, 
please email Gary Swope at 
ghswope@gmail.com
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President
Howard Thompson

president@yorkiwla.org

1st Vice President
Allen Evler

1stvp@yorkiwla.org

2nd Vice President
Ted Bell

2ndvp@yorkiwla.org

Recording Secretary
Bill Stone

rsecretary@yorkiwla.org

SHOOTING SPORTS
MULTI-GUN NEWS     FIND OUT MORE 
Interested in the 2022 Multi-Gun point series? We are now offering 3 gun open & 
2 gun (pistol/rifle) to our 2022 calendar if we have enough interest. (in order to add 
these divisons we need at least 10 paid participants sign up in each, so spread the 
word.) Each division will have its own prize table. (note last years 3 gun prize table, 
everyone (even last place) went home with at least $100 worth of prizes!)

Please look out for the email to sign up for our 2022 point series this week. Our 2022 
Multi-Gun Schedule is on our calendar for every second Sunday of the month starting 
in March. And our Mid Atlantic Multigun match is scheduled for June 10-12. Please save 
these dates! Of course all dates subject to change.

Looking forward to seeing you all for our first match of the season on March 13th!  
Please feel free to reach me with any questions at: 717-668-2325 
— Chris Webb  

USPSA NEWS       FIND OUT MORE   
Our 2022 USPSA Schedule is on our calendar for every third Sunday of the month. 
Please save these dates! Of course all dates subject to change.

MONDAY NIGHT TRAP       FIND OUT MORE   
Trap is still closed for the season. Our new season will start Monday April 4, 2022.

Youth field day is in the works this year. I would like to ask for volunteers to help on the 
trap range.  We are in need of volunteers to help the kids on the shooting line.
CONTACT: JON CHENOWITH • TRAPDIR@YORKIWLA. •  443-790-0655

Find out more about our other shooting sports:
Sign up for the yorkpistol.blogspot.com for all our matches. Look at the 
calendar on our website for updated matches.

RIFLE
TRAP

Our first Newsletter of 2022! Thank you all for all you submissions, and all the 
proofreaders each month who make this Newsletter a success.
To those of you who use zoominternet.com for email. We have been getting bounce 
backs from zoominternet.com thinking our newsletters are spam.  Please check your 
settings and allow us to deliver your newsletter and any time sensitive communications.
A big thank you to the advertisers! Your ads help fund the expense of the newsletter 
each year. If you were an advertiser last year and you are still interested please check 
your email for information sent to you in December.
We are always looking for more advertisers. If any of you are interested please shoot 
me an email and I will send you all the information. Or click here to download the 
paperwork. In order to be featured in our February issue please get me the paperwork 
and check by Feb 2nd. There is a limited amout of spaces so it is a first come first serve 
basis. — Nancy Webb

NEWSLETTER COMMITTEE
TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

Competition Courses
Private Training
Conceal Carry Basics
LE & Military Training

TORRESTRAININGSOLUTIONS.COM

Pistol Committee     
We did have a long range egg shoot on 
January 1st, and it was a good time. It is 
probable we will do it again in February 
and March unless the weather is really bad. 
Check our blog periodically to find out what 
we’re up to at the link below.  By March it 
is likely all of our matches will be back in 
full swing as long as weather cooperates.  
This year we will have USPSA matches on 
the third Sunday of the month, and Muli-
Gun matches on the second Sunday of the 
month. Both of these do require all ranges 
including the trap fields and rifle range to be 
closed until about 3:00 pm.  Fun Shoots now 
come in several different flavors. We shoot 
long range 22lr with rifles on the rifle range 
in January, February, March and June and 
these do require closing the rifle range. We 
will shoot falling steel with pistols or pistols 
caliber carbines in the back pits only in April, 
May, July and August and ranges are left 
open for member use. We will shoot back 
pit egg shoots with 22lr rifles and pistols 
in September, October, November and 
December and ranges  will be left open for 
member use.

All of our matches are open to members 
and non-members but all require pre-
registration. For the latest information 
on our events check our blog at www.
yorkpistol.blogspot.com regularly. If you 
have questions about any of the matches 
at our club, or would like to get involved 
with the pistol committee please email us at 
yorksignup@gmail.com

EGG SHOOTS
FALLING STEEL
FUNSHOOTS

22 RIMFIRE
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Corresponding Secretary
Lisa Fuhrman

coorsecretary@yorkiwla.org

Treasurer
Bob Nelson

treasurer@yorkiwla.org

Assistant Treasurer
Cindy Ness

asttreasurer@yorkiwla.org

State Director
Dan Blair

statedir@yorkiwla.org

Don’t Take Your Counters for “Granite”

F R A N K S G R A N I T E . C O M

Knaper’s Stop & GoKnaper’s Stop & Go
Portable Toilet Rentals & Septic Pumping

Locally Family Owned & Operated

717.417.3366

w w w . k n a p e r s . c o mw w w . k n a p e r s . c o m

So far sign up for our first work detail of the year on Sunday, January 23rd at 9:00 
am has been extremely light. Please email me at president@yorkiwla.org and let me 
know if you plan to attend. This detail is important and I need to know we will have 
enough help to make it run. We’ll be renting a huge chipper and getting rid of the 
club’s brush pile. I’m going to need a bunch of guys in two shifts. One working 9:00 
am til 11:00 am, and one working 11:00 am until 1:00 pm. Let me know wat shift you 
prefer.  Definitely bring eye and ear protection and work gloves. Chainsaws, lopping 
shears and boots are a good idea too. We will have a fire to keep warm and should 
have enough guys to take breaks to warm up and rest. The other purpose of having a 
list beforehand is that it gives me an opportunity to reach out to you should we have 
to postpone due to inclement weather. 

We are also planning a work detail for Saturday, March 19th at 9:00 am, so put that 
one on your calendars now.

BUILDING & GROUNDS

JUNIORS

Hi Juniors! 
The Juniors had their annual Christmas auction at 
the Christmas party.   We made a little bit of money 
but most of all the kids had a fun time.  This year 
was the first year we had a Junior play auctioneer.

Ages 8 to 18, our kids are very active! 
Fishing trips, 3D archery shoots, making bird hous-
es, help in raising trout & pheasants, community 
service projects and much more!

Membership is only $20.00 per year. (this is to allow 
us to provide National membership to our Juniors)

Meetings are the 3rd Tuesday of the month, 7pm at 
the IWLA grounds, Junior Clubhouse. Find out more 
contact :
Sarah Chenowith  
717-841-5136  juniors@yorkiwla.org

THIS EVENT IS 
LIMITED TO 200 

KIDS, AND IT 
FILLS UP FAST!
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2021 ANNUAL 
CHRISTMAS PARTY 

PHOTOS 
by Sarah Chenowith
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Izaak Walton has adopted a new logo for the 100th anniversary of our organization.  It does a much better job of 
describing what out club is about.  We have added our chapter to it and our getting polo shirts, quarter zip fleeces 
and hats with it fully embroidered on them.  Prices are very reasonable and these are quality garments.  

Please use the supplied order form on the other side of this sheet to place your order

NEW LOGO FOR THE 100TH ANNIVERSARY OF OUR ORGANIZATION



Name:  ___________________________________ 
Phone: ___________________________________ 
Email: ____________________________________ 
 
 
Polo shirts 
 Small ($25) Med ($25) Large ($25) XL ($25) 2 XL ($27) 3 XL ($29) 
Grey       
Black       
Navy       
Burgundy       
White       
 
 
Quarter Zip Fleece 
 Small ($30) Med ($30) Large ($30) XL ($30) 2 XL ($32) 3 XL ($34) 
Grey       
Black       
Navy       
White       
 
 
Hats 
 $15 
Grey  
Black  
Navy  
White  
 
 
Total for all items: $_______ 
 
Enclose check to “York Izaak Walton” and order form and mail to: 
 
Howard C Thompson 
53 N Main St 
Stewartstown PA 17363 
 
No orders accepted after March 1st, 2022 

ORDER FORM FOR NEW LOGO WEAR
See other side of this form for photos of the logo.


